
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

ON PROPOSED FY 2022 BUDGET 

FOR FORT BEND COUNTY  

 

The Commissioners Court of Fort Bend County will conduct two public hearings on the 

Proposed Fiscal Year 2022 Budget for Fort Bend County.  The Public Hearings will be 

held before the Commissioners Court at: 

 

TIME/DATE: 5:30 PM MONDAY 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2021 

AND 

1:00 PM TUESDAY 

SEPTEMBER 14, 2021 

 

Hearings will be conducted in person in the Commissioners Courtroom on the second 

floor of the Fort Bend County Courthouse at 401 Jackson Street in Richmond, Texas.  If 

an order is issued at the state, local or federal level that limits or prohibits in person 

gatherings, the hearings will be conducted remotely by videoconference.   
 

All interested persons have the right to give written and oral comments and to ask 

questions about the proposed budget. 

The proposed budget will be filed for public inspection at the Office of the County Clerk 

(Research Dept.), 301 Jackson Street, Richmond, Texas between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 

and 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday beginning Tuesday, September 14, 2021.  The 

proposed budget will also be posted on the County’s website at 

www.fortbendcountytx.gov beginning Tuesday, September 14, 2021. 

 
  


